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North American Indigenous Games

Committee Decision 
The Aboriginal Affairs Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that:

1. City Council request the City Manager to identify sponsorship, promotion and support
opportunities for the 2017 North Amercan Indigenous Games which will be hosted in Toronto.

Decision Advice and Other Information
Rob Lackie, Operations Manager, 2017 North American Indigenous Games and Stephen 
Kwinter, Executive Director, Aboriginal Sport & Wellness Council of Ontario gave a 
presentation to the Aboriginal Affairs Committee on North American Indigenous Games 2017.

Summary
Presentation by Rob Lackie, Operations Manager at Toronto 2017 North American Indigenous 
Games.

Background Information
(February 2, 2016) Presentation by Rob Lackie, Operations Manager, 2017 North American 
Indigenous Games and Stephen Kwinter, Executive Director, Aboriginal Sport & Wellness 
Council of Ontario on North American Indigenous Games 2017
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2016/aa/bgrd/backgroundfile-90084.pdf)
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